
 
 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 
September 24, 2019 

 
Ms. Carol G. Fischer 
1000 Wright Way 
Cheswick, PA  15024 
 
Dear Ms. Fischer: 
 
In an e-mail dated September 18, 2019, to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), you 
requested the withdrawal of Curtiss-Wright Corporation, pending export license application 
XCOM1317.  In response to the e-mail, the NRC is returning the application to Curtiss-Wright 
Corporation, without action.   
 
License application XCOM1317 requested a specific license to export nuclear components and 
associated equipment listed in Paragraphs 5 through 11 of Appendix A to 10 CFR Part 110, 
“Illustrative list of nuclear reactor equipment under NRC export licensing authority,” for 
installation into pressurized water reactors at the Sanmen Nuclear Power Plant, Units 3 and 4.   
 
If you have additional questions regarding this letter or the original application, please contact 
Ms. Janice Owens (301) 287-9096 or via email Janice.Owens@nrc.gov. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

      

9/24/2019

X Janice E. Owens
Janice E. Owens

Signed by: Janice Owens  
Janice E. Owens, Acting Chief 
Export Controls and Nonproliferation Branch 
Office of International Programs 

 
Enclosure: 
Application for Export License XCOM1317
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